
Salisbury City Hall – Update  
 
Following the Market Engagement Event and the Prior Information Notice, Wiltshire Council 
intends to offer the management of the venue to an external operator on a long lease. The 
council is currently in the process of appointing a leading provider who will market this 
opportunity on its behalf.  Due to City Hall’s Asset of Community Value status, Wiltshire 
Council has notified Salisbury City Council of its intentions. Salisbury City Council had until 
the 20 February to reply, and the deadline has passed with no intent signalled. 
 
Wiltshire Council will keep all stakeholders updated as their work to reopen City Hall 
continues.  
 


